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From: Billington and Langho Parish Clerk <blparishclerk@outlook.com>
Sent: 15 February 2021 10:12
To: Planning
Subject: 3/2021/0130
Attachments: Re__Planning.zip

This Email Originated Outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do not click links or attachments uniess you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe. If in doubt please contact helpdesk@ribblevalley.gov.uk

After consultation with all members of the parish council, we submit the following objection to application
3/2021/0130.

After viewing the fencing at the location, the high fencing is totally out of character with all the
surrounding properties. All the estate has no or very low fences resulting in an open aspect to all the
houses. Concern was raised as to if there was a covenant restricting the placement / height of the fencing
here.

The parish council would like this fencing removed. Attached are photos of the fencing.
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